Author name: Anonymous

From: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au [mailto:ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au|
Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 10:39 AM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted

Your Message In February this year my rates notice was changed from, August projected amount which was $560.59 per
quarter, to $970.09 per quarter. This rise of $409.50 has already put me under financial stress. Because I am an 82 year old
pensioner any further rise in rates will possibly forced to sell my home





